

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

31st January 2019

Dear Parents/Carers.



St Bridget's Church, West Kirby Tuesday 26th February 2019 for Reception to Year 4 Friday 1st March 2019 for Year 5 & Year 6

The children from Reception to Year 6 have been invited to attending St Bridget's Church to take part in the Lent Event. Reception to Year 4 children will be attending on Tuesday 26th February and Year 5 and Year 6 children on Friday 1st March. On both days the children will walk to and from the church with members of staff and a first aider will be in attendance.

Please complete the reply slip below to confirm that you are happy for your child to take part in this visit and return this to school as soon as possible.

During the visit, at one of the workstations the children will be offered chocolate Revels. If your child is unable to eat or you would rather your child did not eat chocolate Revels can you please indicate this on the reply slip.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher

Lent Event at St Bridget's Church, West Kirby

Tuesday 26th February 2019 for Reception to Year 4
Friday 1st March 2019 for Year 5 & Year 6

Child's Name: ______ Year ______

I give permission / do not give permission* for my child to attend the visit to St Bridget's Church

I give permission / do not give permission* for my child to have chocolate Revels (*please delete)

Signed: ______

Relationship to child: _______







